

Minutes



Fullers Slade Estate Renewal Forum Meeting

9 Moorfoot, Fullers Slade, MK11 2BD

3 October 2022

Attendees

Attendees:

DM	Resident	(Chair)
MC	Residents Association representative	
HH	Resident	
DA	Resident	
SS	Resident	
SJ	Resident	(Treasurer)
BBC	Resident	

Officers:

Nigel Lomax	Development Manager
Zulf Awan	Community Engagement Manager
Stephen Bryant	Community Engagement Officer

Apologies:

SC	Stony Stratford Town Council
CB	Business Representative

1. Opening matters

- 1.1 DM formally introduced SJ. Forum introduced themselves to SJ
- 1.2 Forum agreed last month's meeting minutes

2. Discussion items

Scrutiny meeting

2.1 DM Fed back on Scrutiny meeting.

Points raised:

- Community Engagement Team have been doing a great job so far.
- Lack of communication between MKCC and ERF.
- Importance of residents to see latest plans.
- Need of a long-term commitment from MKCC.

BBC- Community needs to feel like they are being heard on matters.

SB- In the newsletter, MKCC will promote the drop ins to get feedback. Paper Information on the proposals of the latest plans are at the Rowans Centre and Community office.

Grant Funding Workshop

2.2 ZA- Grant funding workshop went well, from feedback will be running a 'Community roles' workshop. Parish Councils, ERF and Resident Associations from MK have attended the Grant funding workshops.

BBC- RORE have advertised the workshops. SSTC have training about volunteers running soon.

Treasurer

2.3 Committee voted SJ as treasurer.

Two bank accounts suitable, Natwest and Metro.

BBC, DM and SJ agreed to be signatures on account.

ACTION- SJ and DM will get more information on accounts and recommend one for the group next meeting

Homework Club (HWC)

2.4 SB- HWC positive start, more attendees every week. Cllr Khan Donating meals.

Any extra food gets passed on to BBC to pass on to residents.

Hub update

2.5 NL- Met Mears. Discussed work to be done and time frame. Will be getting a quote next week.

Questions about lighting and CCTV

NL- looking at various solutions to make building more secure.

Fullers @50

2.6 SB- First working group next week. Invited SSTC, ERF, FSRA, GHRA, Rowans, SMSG school to attend.

Newsletter

2.7 SB- Still waiting on MKCC Comms. Once we have a draft the Comms subgroup will have input. Hoping to be out in October 2022.

Estate Plan

2.8 DM opened up feedback-

Issues raised about parking, driveways, trees, retail area, pavements

NL- MKCC are surveying trees, reviewing problematic trees. Part of the new development will be 5 -7 retail units 70sqm

3. Standing items

3.1 Agreed to meet on Wednesday 9 November. **ACTION- SB to send out invites**

3.2 SS- suggested Mon 11 Oct

3.3 DM- Looking for a chair of the Sub group communication chair.

SB- suggested communication subgroup meets up once we get a draft of the news letter

3.4 MC- FSRA AGM on Monday 11 Oct at 6pm at the Rowans Centre.

4. AOB

Comments about the Community office.

ZA- Temporary measure till the Hub is repaired.

Members agreed meeting for December.

5. Closing matters

5.1 DM- thanked everyone for attending